
 

May is Camping Month 
During the last month before our long summer vacation we have a lot planned before summer vacation.. and 
summer camp. We will be learning on how and where to camp, building camp gadgets and how to property 
clean dishes. We will also have shooting campout as well as a few service projects. We are on the final stretch 
till summer. Let’s have fun and make everything count. 
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Uniform Inspection Results 
Bear ........................................78 
Dragon ...................................n/a 
Eagle ......................................80 
Frog ........................................n/a 
Raven .....................................85 
Turtle ......................................75 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 
May 3-5 – Shooting Sports Campout  
May 5 – Gabriel Mavromatidis Eagle Court of Honor 
May 25 – Veterans Cemetery Service Project 
May 27 – Nominations for Troop SPL are due 
June 9-15 – SUMMER CAMP! Camp Daniel Boone 
June 24 – Troop SPL Election night 
June 29 – Special Olympics Service Project 
June 30 – Summer Court of Honor 

PATROL OF THE MONTH 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eagle Patrol earned the privileges of "First 
Patrol" this month. They lead by example 
and show respect to others. 
 

 
May 2019 

**PATROL LEADER COUNCIL meets on 
SUNDAY, May 19th this month** 

 

OTHER PATROL NOTES 

• The patrol with the best meeting attendance was 
Bear 

• Raven, Frog and Turtle patrols attended the 
April campout at the scout hut. 

•  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

A WORD FROM YOUR SPL 
 

SCOUTMASTER MINUTE 
Did you know that you and your patrol are now and forever, part of the Troop 
465 history book? You are part of a group that started more than 55 years ago 
and will be around long after you have grown up and moved on. You and the 
other boys in your patrol will have a legacy here. And years from now, some 
new boys may be looking through photos or histories and wonder about your 
patrol. What do you want them to remember about you? 

SCRIBLIN’ SCRIBE CHALLENGE! 
 
With SPL Elections right around the corner in June, we are asking for you to submit 
nominations for who you would like to see serve as your next SPL. Anyone you 
nominate should be Star rank or higher (or First Class scouts with approval from the 
PLC). Write down your nominee and bring it to the scribe sometime in May! 
 
Scouts who are nominated, can choose to run for election or to remove their name. 


